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This winter,

FIND OUT WHY WE ARE YOUR SAFEST OPTION

At Gestair we want you to still be able to enjoy travelling this winter, so we have strengthened
our team in order to be able to advise you at all times and offer you:

Special cancellation conditions due to COVID-19.

The ability to change the route up to the last minute, looking for alternative airports.
Real-time information on the situation of your destination.

AENOR certification of protocols against COVID-19.

The possibility to choose who to fly with and in which aircraft.

For more information please give us a call on H24




